
 

 
 

30th July, 2025 

To, 

 
Listing Department 
BSE Ltd., 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street –  
Mumbai- 400001  
 
Scrip Code: 532349 

 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E) Mumbai – 400051 
 
Scrip Symbol: TCI 

 
Sub: Special Window for re-lodgement of transfer requests of physical shares 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
In terms of the SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/MIRSD/MIRSD-PoD/P/CIR/2025/97 dated 2nd July, 2025, the 
shareholders are hereby informed that a Special Window has been opened only for re-lodgement of transfer 
deeds which were lodged prior to the deadline of 1st April, 2019 and rejected / returned / not attended, due to 
deficiency in the documents / process or otherwise. The re-lodgement window shall remain open for a period 
of six months i.e. from 7th July, 2025 till 6th January, 2026. 
 
During this period, any securities re-lodged for transfer including those currently pending with the Company 
shall be processed and issued only in dematerialized (demat) form, subject to verification and approval of all 
documents by the Company’s RTA i.e. KFin Technologies Limited. 
 
Shareholders who have missed the earlier deadline of 31st March, 2021 are encouraged to take advantage of 
this opportunity by furnishing the necessary documents to the Company’s RTA i.e. KFin Technologies Limited at 
email ID einward.ris@kfintech.com or at their office at Selenium Building, Tower-B, Plot No. 31 & 32, Financial 
District Nanakramguda, Serilingampally, Hyderabad, Rangareddy, Telangana, India – 500 032 or the Company at 
secretarial@tcil.com for further assistance. 
 
Further, this information is also being uploaded on our website. 
 
Hope you shall find the above in order & request you to take it on records. 
 
Thank you, 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Transport Corporation of India Limited 
 
 
 
Ashish Kumar Tiwari 
Group CFO 
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